
 

 

 

 

The Newcomers and Neighbors of Somerset Hills (NNSH) invite you to join us for a new season 

of fun, camaraderie and activities.  If you are new to the area or a longtime resident, please 

consider joining our club to reconnect with neighbors or make new friends.   

We are a non-profit, social organization offering a variety of interesting activities and social 

events.  The club has been in existence since 1965 and is open to ALL area residents.  Our 

interest groups meet regularly, and we hold several club socials annually.  The club’s focus is to 

ensure that the social aspects of our group satisfy the expectations of our members.  We 

always welcome input from our members for social gatherings and activities.   

If you would like to get a feel for what it’s like to be a member of NNSH or to learn more about 

us, please consider attending one of our upcoming welcome events such as a Welcome Coffee 

and/or a New Member or Prospective Member Brunch.   Events such as these will be listed 

under “Public Events”.   Prospective members are also welcome to accompany a club member 

to any event in which they may have an interest.  You can also learn more about specific 

activities and social events by clicking on the “Interest Groups” tab. 

If you have questions, please fill out the contact form or email me at: 

nnshpresident@gmail.com.  

Even though we must still be cautious and heed the warnings of our health organizations 

regarding COVID, etc., our club has been able to safely get back to the business of wine tastings, 

day trips, creative projects, in-person Mah Jongg, Bridge and Canasta, in-person book club 

gatherings, dining around at local eateries, and more.  

 I hope you will consider joining us.   

Best regards,  

Valerie Murphy 

President 2022-2023 
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